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   John Tote, executive director of the Mental Health Association of North Carolina, joined Rick
Martinez to discuss how health care reform in the way it is currently being presented by the
Obama administration may affect the mental health industry nationally and locally, as well as
touching upon recent issues with North Carolina mental health workers feeling threatened by
their patients and how far Tote believes N.C. mental health needs to go before truly be
considered 'reformed.'

  

 1 / 1


